
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 

OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE 

SEDONA FIRE DISTRICT 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board 

of the Sedona Fire District may be present at the following event, but 

they will not be discussing Sedona Fire District business or making any 

decisions: 

 

Fire Station No. 6 Dedication Ceremony 

2675 State Route 179, Sedona, AZ 86336 

Friday, April 26, 2014, at 9:00 AM 

 
Dated this 21

st
 day of April, 2014. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 
 

Original signed by Tricia Greer 

___________________________________ 

Tricia Greer, Recording Clerk to the Board 
 

Posted by: Tricia Greer 

Time: 8:50 AM 

Date: 4/21/14 


